
OFFICE OF THE 

DEPUTY COMMISSIONER 
ADMINISTRATION 

OF THE 

NORTHWEST TERRITORIES 
CANADA 

OTTAWA 

January 13, 1950. 

Dr. G.D.W. Cameron, 

Deputy Minister of National Health, 

Department of National Health and Welfare, 

Ottawa, Ontario. 

RE: Arsenic Problem at Yellowknife 

Dear Dr. Cameron, 

Mr. A. K. Muir, General Manager of the Giant Mines, 

is coming to uttawa on Wednesday, the 18th instant, to discuss 

this problem with the scientists who are advising the Admini- 

stration. A meeting will be held in my office at 2 P.M. on 

that day. 

We trust that it will be possible for Dr. Parney, 

Dr. Kay and Dr. Uharron to be present at the meeting. 

Yours very truly, 

R. A. Gibson, 
Deputy Commissioner. 
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